
P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

This month we welcomed a number of special visitors to
tell us about what they do in their jobs, including editor
Nicholas Conley, nurse Veronica Conley, police officer
Alfonso Ruiz, and shoe designer Gaal Levine. Our
students include up-and-coming chefs and engineers!

Learning about careers
by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

Miss Ashley from Mr. Fox Composting
visited to teach us more about
composting. Students proudly
showed her our class compost area
and the bin of wriggly worms that we
feed every day.

We have two spots open in next
year’s class and are accepting
registrations. Tell your friends!

Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team
(Amy, Elian, Laura, Marge, Pat,
Sharon, and Steve)
 

THE ELC IS HIRING FOR 2024-2025!
The ELC is looking for a part-time assistant teacher. If you might be interested, or know someone

to recommend, please reach out. Education/background in early childhood education, OT, PT, or

social work a plus. Call Preschool Director Tammy Roberge: 603-436-5301, ext. 23, or send an

email to preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.
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